
Friday 28th May 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Transition Arrangements  
As communicated in our ‘Dates for your Diary’ section, 
children currently in Y1 to Y5 will complete transition days on 
15th and 16th July.  Due to the current COVID restrictions in 
school, we have reviewed our induction procedures for our 
current Nursery and Reception children.  Our Reception 
children will complete two half day visits on the same days as 
the children in Y1 - Y5.  The children in our current Nursery 
who are transitioning to Reception, will take part in visits 
during Thursday 8th and Friday 9th June. During these days, 
the Reception staff will also visit the children within the 
current Nursery setting. 

Dates for your Diary 

28th May School closes (2 Week Whit Hols) 

14th Jun School re-opens  

18th June 
Diabetes Week—Charity Fundraising 

Wear Blue - £1 donation 

23rd June Y1 Class Photographs (rescheduled) 

5th  - 16th July Health and Fitness Fortnight 

6th July  Year 6 Visit  - Crucial Crew (am) 

6th July 
KS1 Sports Day (am) 
KS2 Sports Day (pm) 

7th July EYFS Sports Day (am) 

8th July Nursery Transition Visits 

12th - 14th July Y6 Patterdale Residential  

15th & 16th July 
Transition Day (Y1—Y5) and Rec Half 

Day Visits 

16th July Sponsor Event 

22nd July School closes - Summer Break 

Message from Salford City Council 
Salford City Council is responding to complaints 
from families and residents about illegal, dangerous 
and inconsiderate parking near schools and is now 
using CCTV cameras to catch offenders, as well as 
regular patrols. The penalty is £70.00, reduced to 
£35.00 if payment is made within 14 days.  
They have identified ‘hot spot’ locations at schools 
around the city where children have narrowly 
escaped being injured,  where drivers have parked 
illegally on double yellow lines or in the marked 
safety zone outside school or where cars have 
blocked roads and driveways near school. Our 
school could be one of these hot spots.  
If you park safely, legally and considerately you 
have nothing to worry about.  

Rescheduled Year 1 Class Photographs 

Due to the bubble closure, Year 1 children were 
unable to have their class photographs taken last 
week.  We have liaised with the photographer and 
scheduled a revisit for Wednesday 23rd June.   

Diabetes Week - 14th to 20th June 2021 
On the 18th June, we would like all children to wear 
blue  and bring £1 donation for Diabetes UK.  We 
know this a cause close to the heart of some of our 
families and your donations will contribute to  
research, support and services to the 4.8 million 
adults and children  in the UK who are living with 
diabetes and to their families.  

Procedures for Reporting Positive COVID Cases  
During Whit Holiday 

Today, the school will close for the Whit break. It is important 
to share procedures with parents of children who may 
currently be waiting to take a test, or are awaiting results, or 
if they become symptomatic during the holiday period and 
finally if they or a household member receive a positive result 
from a test during the holiday period.  If any of these 
situations arise, I would be very grateful if you could continue 
to follow the process of informing the school via the school 
email.  To facilitate this process, we have made arrangements 
for the broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk email to be 
monitored daily throughout the Easter period.  By continuing 
to let us know if your child or family members test positive, 
we can update records and notify and advise any close 
contacts with regards to the length of isolation and the date 
that your child/close contacts can end isolation.  Should your 
child receive a positive result, you should inform us as 
outlined above and follow the Stay at home: guidance for 
households with possible or confirmed coronavirus (COVID-
19) infection.  Should your child be identified as a close 
contact of someone who has tested positive within the 
school, you will be contacted by school and informed about 
the requirement to isolate. Please check  your emails  daily 
throughout the holiday. 

PE / Kit Requirements  
Next term, in line with our COVID-19 risk 
assessment, the children will continue to come into 
school in the appropriate clothing on their PE days.  
The timetable for this will remain as this term and 
therefore as follows: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please note, Y4 will continue with swimming on 
Friday mornings next half-term. 

Nur Tuesday Y3 Thursday 

Rec Monday Y4 Friday 

Y1 Wednesday Y5 Tuesday 

Y2 Wednesday Y6 Thursday 
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